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Dear Business Owner 

On Saturday, March 9, 2013, the Parent Teacher Organization of the T/E Middle School 
will hold its annual Fundraiser Party and Auction.  At this event, we raise money for multi-
cultural arts education programs, enrichment programs, and much needed supplies and 
resources for our students. We also fund programs that teach our students social 
responsibility and community giving. 

This will be our 3rd annual “Taste of the Town” and we are arranging an auction of items 
that reflect all the wonderful businesses in our community! 

We would greatly appreciate any donation (i.e. financial, product, gift certificate) that you 
could make towards this worthwhile cause.** T/E Middle School has 1000 students hailing 
from the Wayne- Devon-Berwyn, Paoli and Malvern areas. Additionally, the generous 
businesses and individuals who donate to the event will receive recognition during the 
event, in T/E Middle School newsletters, and on our website! 

The PTO of T/E Middle School is a non-profit organization; therefore, your contribution 
will be tax-deductible.    

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support.   Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any questions regarding this event.   

Most sincerely,                                                               

Dawn Poeta, TEMS Parent Social Co-Chair 
610-640-4284 
 
TEMS PTO Fundraising Committee 
 
            


